
 October 28th, 2016 

Hillview School Newsletter 

Our next big event will be the Halloween costume parade and 
contest. This event will begin at 11:00 a.m. on the 31st and 
include costume prizes, games, and a pinata(made by the grade 
5/6 students C.T.F. class!).  Parents are welcome to come in 
and watch. I am encouraging you to send your children to school 
that morning not wearing their costumes. Students (parent 
helpers) can put on their costumes at 10:30 a.m. just before the 
parade.  We will also have some games, followed by a light 
lunch. 

Coming up in November we will be having an afternoon of rabbit 
skinning and preparation courtesy of K.T.C., as part of our 
outdoor education/C.T.F. and cultural programming. More will 
be published in upcoming newsletters. 

Please mark on you calendars Wednesday November 30th. We 
will be having our report card night (4:00-7:00 p.m.). In order to 
obtain your child’s report card you will have to pick it up in 
person. We will be having an open gym (adult supervised), an 
open buffet supper, and the teaching staff will be available to 
review the report cards with you. It would be great if every 
student in the school had an adult there that night! 

Recently, the school purchased official sized volleyball posts and 
a net. Starting sometime in November, we hope to be hosting an 
open gym night each week. If you have any suggestions about a 
time or night, please let us know. 

Last week those students who had perfect attendance in the 
month of September celebrated by making ice cream sundae’s. 
Congratulations to those 7 students who didn’t miss a day! 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Important Dates 
Mon. Oct. 31st   Costume Parade/Contest    11:00 am.  

   Parents invited for lunch 

Tues. Nov. 1st    Metis Proclamation      No School 

Wed. Nov. 9th   Local School Board Committee     4:30 p.m. 

Thu. Nov. 10th   Remembrance Day Ceremony     2:00 p.m. 

Fri. Nov. 11th   Remembrance Day      No School 

 Pictures: 

Proofs will be sent 

home Monday, 

October 31st. 

Retakes, if 

necessary, will be 

November 17th. 

  

 

Patr ick  Lambton,  4-6 Teacher/Pr incipa l  

Pat  Storms,  ( temp.)  K-3 Teacher 

Dal las  L’Hirondel le,  E.A. /Secretary 

L inda Desjar la is ,   Cree  

Lois  Johnston ,  Cook  

Elv in  Clouston ,  Care  Taker  

 

Reminder! 

Keep up the 
good 
attendance! 
September’s 
attendance was 
93%! 

 

 Prizes will be 
given for 
Halloween 
costume winners 
– 1st, 2nd, 3rd 

 

 Grade 4-6 
students should 
bring their 
agenda home 
each day. 

 


